
ENVIRONMENTAL RESEARCHERS’ DRIVE TOWARDS CAPACITY BUILDING 

 

During the last Quarter of 2022/23 financial year the environmental scientists took part in the capacity building 

sessions of the Provincial Policy Planning and Research Forum (PPPRF) of the Office of the Premier. Seven 

presentations were given on the virtual Teams platform attracting on average around 27 attendees from nearly all 

the provincial departments. The presentations included topics on what sustainability is in terms of species and 

ecosystems (by Natalie Uys and Elsabè Swart), what the Critical Biodiversity Areas map is and used for (by Enrico 

Oosthuysen), what we expect how climate change would impact on the province and its people (by Christine Kraft), 

what Biodiversity Offsets are (by Elsabè Swart) and how to use the National Environmental Screening Tool to see 

whether planned developments might have significant environmental impacts (by Samantha de la Fontaine). The 

remainder of the presentations focused more on renewable energy developments in the province (by Peter Cloete 

& Samantha de la Fontaine) and the extent of developmental pressures being, and to be, experienced within 

western and eastern parts of the Northern Cape respectively (by Elsabè Swart on behalf of Louise Geldenhuys 

and Samantha de la Fontaine).  

 

One internal training session was also held 28 March 2023 in Kimberley (by Samantha de la Fontaine and assisted 

by Natalie Uys), supporting our Environmental Management colleagues towards capacitating them in using the 

web-based National Environmental Screening Tool. Due to the success and requests received for further training 

sessions, the environmental scientists will be providing one training session per quarter also for 2023/24. So, look 

out for notifications and invites to these training sessions! 
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Slide on where renewable energy developments are in comparison to where national zonation (REDZ) are. 



 

Where spatial assessments were done to establish the extent of development pressures and where concerns are 

from an environmental and underground water perspective. 



 

 



The two slides on offsets reflect how Biodiversity Offsets developed over time within an international and national 

context, down to Northern Cape level. 

 

Slide on how the Critical Biodiversity Area map is / should be used. 



 

 



The above two slides are on sustainability where the first reflect on international scale where unsustainable 

practices are threating our future existence and the second reflect that sustainability is assessed on various scales 

i.t.o. time and space. 


